Lim- June 23, 1953

Dr, E, Hohwii Christensen,
Department of Physiology,

Kungliga Gymnastiska,
Centralinstitutet,
Stockohlm, Sweeden,

Dear Dr, Christensen :

I am planning to visit
Stockholm during the fisst week of September. I presume
you will be away attending the Physiolﬁgical Congress in
Montreal, but will appreciate if you inform me whom I
may contact-to-have the privilege of visiting your labo=
ratorys _
I remember yaﬁ§ ;1q££-ﬁb Peru|in 1933 or 1934. We are
still working“in high altitude physiology and I am grea-
tiy—interestod}ﬁnﬁgitting mnraiaquainted with your ime
porban‘b work. :

- | I ' Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado



